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Message from Miss Caygill 
Head of School 

Upcoming Dates 

Class 1-Jack F for his super work and progress in his  

maths learning 

Oakley for his thoughtful attitude towards others 

Class 2 – Eva for super use of scientific vocabulary during our  

investigation work. 

Sebastianas for tying hard and making improvements in his reading 

fluency and understanding. 

Class 3 – Ewan for always giving 100% in all of his work. 

Zach for his continued positive attitude and making everyone smile! 

 

 

This week’s STAR LEARNERS 

 

Attendance 
Class 1-99.07% 

Class 2-97.01% 
Class 3- 93.33% 

Whole School-97% 

  

Dear parents/carers, 
With us coming to the end of term 
we continue to still have a great 
deal of events going on in  and out 
of school for all the children. Please 
continue to read the newsletter for 
information and updates. Please 
also contact the office or speak to 
Miss Caygill or another member of 
staff if you have any questions.  
It was great this week to carry out 
our transfer/induction morning 
where the children sampled their 
new classes for September. The 
children were able to experience  a 
morning in their new classes and 
also ask any questions they wanted 
around concerns they may have. 
Most of our Year 6 children have 
also enjoyed their transition days to 
secondary schools this week. They 
have returned to school talking 
excitedly about these visits and we 
wish the Settlebeck children luck 
with their taster day next week.   
We look forward to welcoming 
parents and families into school 
next week for our KS2 performance 
on Tuesday. Please read further 
down the newsletter for 
information around this.  
Thank you to all for your support 
and involvement at our Sports day 
which we managed to complete 
even though the weather stopped 
us last week. A great end to the 
week for us all.  

Enjoy your family weekend! 

Miss Caygill   

  
 

 

WEEKLY 
NEWSLETTER 

Harry 

For his positive 

attitude around 

school, towards 

learning and whole 

school activities. 

A super role model 

 
 

 

 

Monday 7th July 

• Nursery stay for lunch 

Tuesday 8th July 

• KS2 production 2pm and 

6pm 

Tuesday 15th july 

• Class 1 Visit to Bolton 

Castle 

 

CLUBS 

Monday- Gardening Club 3.15-

4.15pm 

Tuesday – Bird Watching Club 

12:30-1pm  & Yoga – 3:15 – 

4:30pm (Last Yoga till Sept 25) 

Wednesday-Music -12.30-1pm 

Thursday – Library Club 3.15 – 

4pm & Zumba – 3:15 – 4.15pm  

Friday-Multiskills 3.15-4.30pm (last 

multi-skills) 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

Upcoming Dates  

In preparation for our busy end to the summer term we include some important dates for parents over the 

next two weeks. Please speak to a member of staff if you have any questions.  

KS2 or Y5/6 Production- Tuesday 8th July 2pm and 6pm-see below  

Reports out to parents- Friday 11th July  

Class 1 visit to Bolton castle-Tuesday 15th July-see below 

Leavers assembly-Friday 18th July at 9.30 in the school hall for Craig Iveson winners and year 

6 parents and families 

 

KS2 Performance -Tuesday 8th July 2pm and 6pm 

The school will be open from 1.45 and 5.45 for parents and families to take their seats ready for 

the performance next Tuesday. The children need to be in school from 5.30 onwards in the evening 

to prepare costumes/face painting for the performance. Please feel free to wait in the yard 

beforehand and then staff will let you in to sign in before the performance. This is covering health 

and safety and fire regulations from NYC which as a school we follow. 

Please be aware that we have some children in school who are not allowed to have their 

photos taken or shared with others through social media sites. Please do not take 

photographs of the performance. School staff will endeavour to take photographs during the 

dress rehearsal, which can then be shared on the Facebook page.  

 

Nursery Lunch 

The Nursery children will be staying for lunch in the canteen next Monday 7th July in preparation for them 

starting Reception in September.  

The children will need picking up from the school canteen next to Dalesplay at 12.25 on that day. 

Please can Nursery parents pay for the lunch through Parent Pay. If you have any problems with this 

please speak to Julie in the office. 

 

Class 1-Bolton Castle 

On Tuesday 15th July the reception, year one and year two children are going to visit Bolton Castle which 

links to their history learning from this term (They are very excited!).  

The children will leave school at 9.10 and be back before home time travelling on Fosters Coaches. The 

children will tour the castle but will also be involved in planned activities including dressing up, dancing and 

crafting activities.  

The children will be provided with a school packed lunch prepared by Tony in the kitchen. They will need to 

provide their own water/drinks bottle. 

Please could any parents who have not filled in the consent form return this to school on Monday. 

We would like to thank the PTFA for funding all of this trip for our youngest children. 

The Nursery children will not be going on the visit but will have a special animal themed book event for the 

morning in school with Mrs. Brown including a picnic for snack time. 

 

Head Lice in School 

We have had a reported Head Lice case, please check your children and treat if necessary. 

School Office Updates 



 
Herds Project 

The display from the Dales Countryside Museum that our year three/four children worked on as 

part of the Herds Project. 
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